HOLY SPIRI ™"

PARISH

Father Bob Kollath
Parish Pastor
(920) 788-7640

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE

kollathb@holyspirit-parish.org
4:30 PM SAT. KIMBERLY
7:30 AM SUN. DARBOY

|
wy:
( ool Wﬂ%
30 AM SUN. KIMBERLY

9:
5:30 PM SUN. KIMBERLY *YOUTH & FAMILY MASS OCT. 14*

OCTOBER 14, 2018 WEEKLY

Kimberly: 600 E Kimberly Ave

Darboy: W2806 Cty Rd KK, Appleton
Office: (920) 788-7640

Email: info@holyspirit-parish.org
Website: holyspirit-parish.org
Facebook.com/holyspiritcatholicparish

7. .
Holy Spirit Catholic community strives
to be an inclusive and faith-filled
people, proclaiming to the world that
God is deeply in love with all.
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With gratitude, we reach out with
loving compassion by serving, guiding,
and celebrating sacraments and giving
witness to the Kingdom of God.

IN ORDINARY TIME

lesus locked at them and said, “For human beings it is impossible,
but not for God. All things are possible for God.” - Mk 10:27

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 14, 2018

Sunday: Wis 7:7-11/Ps 90:12-13, 14-15, 16-17 [14]/Heb 4:12-13/
Mk 10:17-30 or 10:17-27
Monday: Gal 4:22-24, 26-27, 31--5:1/Ps 113:1b-2, 3-4, 5a and 6-7 [cf. 2]/
Lk 11:29-32
Tuesday: Gal 5:1-6/Ps 119:41, 43, 44, 45, 47, 48 [41a]/Lk 11:37-41
Wednesday: Gal 5:18-25/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6 [cf. Jn 8:12]/Lk 11:42-46
Thursday: 2 Tm 4:10-17b/Ps 145:10-11, 12-13, 17-18 [12]/Lk 10:1-9
Friday: Eph 1:11-14/Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 12-13 [12]/Lk 12:1-7
Saturday: Eph 1:15-23/Ps 8:2-3ab, 4-5, 6-7 [7]/Lk 12:8-12

HOLY SPIRIT SCHOOL

Mike Zuleger, Administrator
733-2651 mike.zuleger@holyspiritknights.org

Blessing of the Pets

On October 4, students could bring their pets to school for
a blessing. We love our furry family members!

SAVE THE DATE
SPEAKER JASON EVERT NOVEMBER 4

Join teens from across northeast Wisconsin to
hear national speaker Jason Evert. This
dynamic speaker promotes the virtue of
Chastity through engaging, real life dialogue
with teens. We at HSP are fortunate to be
hosting this event! Join us from 5-7:30 pm!
Register by Tuesday, October 23 with Youth
Ministry. Check out Jason Evert on YouTube to get a feel
for how he engages our teens. Counts towards the
9th/10th grade retreat requirement.




FAMILY LIFE MINISTRIES
Leah Ackley, Coordinator for Pastoral Care and Family Life Ministries
788-7640 or AckleyL@holyspirit-parish.org

Should We Bring Our Children to Eucharistic Adoration?

Eucharistic adoration is the
practice of praying before
Jesus in the form of the
Eucharistic host. The host
may be exposed in a special
vessel known as a
monstrance, or reserved in a
tabernacle. (The tabernacle
is the place where the
Eucharistic hosts are kept
after the celebration of
Mass; it is indicated by a light
or candle.) People pray in all
sorts of ways during
Eucharistic adoration.
Meditative prayer,
Contemplative Prayer, and
silent conversation with
Jesus are common practices, as is saying the rosary. Some
people sing hymns of praise, while others write in a prayer
journal or bring sacred reading. Eucharistic adoration can
also be as simple as sunbathing; just sitting and soaking up
God'’s love in the presence of Jesus. What an awesome gift
we can give our youth—spending time before the
Presence of Jesus! Our children live in a busy, hectic
world. We are running from school to activity to yet
another activity. Adoration provides our youth a chance to
slow down and quiet themselves before Jesus: a chance to
nurture and grow their relationship with our Lord, a
chance to deepen their prayer life, a chance to listen to
Jesus. This time with Jesus in adoration flows forth into
their daily lives and teaches them to turn to Jesus

often. How wonderful to develop this relationship early in
life which will hold them close to Jesus in their youth,
college, and adult years.

If you’re intimidated by the idea of bringing younger
children (or even teens) into a quiet Eucharistic

adoration chapel, or even to pray before the tabernacle,
take heart: many parents are already taking their children
along to Eucharistic adoration, with good results. There is
never a wrong time to start. Parents, guardians, and
grandparents are encouraged to bring their children to this
special time where children can actively reflect and
practice adoration in a family-friendly environment. The
children’s adoration time is self-guided and includes
resources such as rosaries available to keep, craft ideas,
prayers, other activities, and “lesson plans” to follow along
for anyone is interested. Please also follow the Family Life
Ministries Facebook page for more resources and ideas.

PASTORAL CARE MINISTRY

Leah Ackley, Coordinator of Pastoral Care
& Family Life Ministries

788-7640 or AckleyL@holyspirit-parish.org
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Care Mimkutry

Care Ministers IMPORTANT Informational Meeting

There will be three opportunities for new and existing Care
Ministers the week of October 21-27 to attend an
informational meeting about the future of the Care
Ministry program at Holy Spirit Parish. Attendance at one
of these meetings will be MANDATORY by all current Care
Ministers as well as those individuals interested in
responding to our baptismal call to share in the mission of
Christ Jesus.

Meetings are scheduled for Monday, October 22 from
10-11 am; Monday, October 22 from 6-7 pm; and Tuesday,
October 23 from 7-8 pm and will be in the Parish Center.

Fall Homebound Remembrance Deliveries

A special thank you to
Robinson’s Florists, the
Pastoral Care Team, and
our Care Ministry Team
members for the
successful completion of

the our parish ar
homebound fall
deliveries. Beautiful fall
mums and handmade
cards were delivered to
each of our 55
homebound parishioners
currently receiving care
from our Care Ministry
team. These deliveries
are a welcomed treat
and provide a charming
touch of fall to their
rooms. If you know someone who is homebound and
could benefit from the pastoral support of our team,
please contact Leah.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION NOW
AVAILABLE AT PARISH CENTER

Please feel free to join us at the Parish
Center Conference Room (Chapel) for
Eucharistic Adoration during the following
times (times have been amended):

Monday—9:30 am-4 pm
Thursday—9:30 am-4 pm
Friday—9:30 am-noon (Family Adoration)

PRAYER CHAIN

Here are some recent prayer requests made
from Holy Spirit parishioners. If you have
requests, call 788-7640 or email them to
prayer@holyspirit-parish.org.

Prayers of thanksgiving for Mork who had leg surgery. There has
been a dramatic improvement in her leg and things are starting
to heal. Thank you God for your healing love.

Please pray for John who has had a very bad foot infection. It has
been 2 weeks and several antibiotics and nothing has helped so
far. Dear God, send down your healing grace.

Please pray for Marilyn who has an infection and possible blood
clot. Pray for healing grace.

Please pray for Gerald who suffered a fall and is recovering in the
hospital. May he be restored to the wellness in God's plan and
return home shortly.

Please pray for Matilda who is to graduate in December as a
nurse and is experiencing some major health issues. May God
help doctors find the answer for treatment for each.

Please pray for Ashley who is experiencing difficulties adjusting
to college. She suffered a concussion while playing sports and so
it adds to the situation.



